
 
 
 
 
 

 

URGENT PUBLC NOTICE 

13 October 2020 

 

BOCRA informs the public and its 

customers that its Headquarters and 

Spectrum House (Phakalane) offices will be 

temporarily closed for walk-in services 

from Tuesday 13 October until Wednesday 

14 October 2020 in line with COVID 

protocols. BOCRA services will remain 

available through online platforms.  Both 

offices will resume normal service from 

07:30 hrs on Thursday 15 October 2020.   

 

BOCRA highly regrets any inconvenience 

caused by this sudden closure. 


